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Joanne Figliano-Scott 
Interim Chief Nursing Officer 
Interim Director of Community 
Health & Well-being

 

Toronto Public Health 
277 Victoria Street 
Toronto, Ontario M5B 1W2 

Tel: 416-338-7600 
publichealth@toronto.ca 
toronto.ca/health  

February 27, 2024 
  
Dear Principals/School Adminstrators : 
 
Re: Toronto Public Health is Reminding Families to Stay-Up-to-Date with their Measles Vaccines 
Ahead of March Break 
 
Recently, Toronto Public Health (TPH) announced an investigation of a confirmed case of measles 
linked to travel. This virus continues to spread in many parts of the world.  
 
We are asking that you please encourage your school community to stay up-to-date with their routine 
vaccines, including the measles vaccine ahead of March Break. 
 
Please see attached digital toolkit for social media graphics and newsletter content to promote on your 
channels.  
 
If you or parents and guardians have questions, please contact TPH at publichealth@toronto.ca or 416-
338-7600 (TTY: 416-392-0658), Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 

Joanne Figliano-Scott 

Interim Chief Nursing Officer 

Interim Director, Community Health & Well-being 
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